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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

UPDATE TO THE 3RD MORATORIUM EXTENSION APPLICATION 
 
 

 

 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of TT International Limited (the “Company”) refers to its announcements 
dated 13 November 2018, 16 November 2018 and 20 November 2018 in relation to the Company’s application to 
the High Court of the Republic of Singapore (“Court”) for an extension to the existing moratorium over the 
Company, which is due to expire on 11 December 2018 (“3rd Moratorium Extension Application”). Unless 
otherwise defined, all capitalised terms shall bear the same meaning as set out in the said announcements. 
 
The Company wishes to announce that the 3rd Moratorium Extension Application, which was previously fixed to be 
heard on 29 November 2018, has now been fixed by the Court to be heard at 2:30 p.m. on 28 November 2018.  
 
The Company will make further announcements in relation to the hearing of the 3rd Moratorium Extension 
Application in due course and as and when there are material developments.  
 
Trading in the Company’s shares on the SGX-ST has been voluntarily suspended by the Company on 4 August 
2017.  
 
Pending completion of the restructuring, the New Scheme and the Proposed Disposal, shareholders and potential 
investors should exercise caution when dealing in the shares of the Company.  
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